
A partnership between: 

The Prince George Native Friendship Centre, BC Housing & the City of Prince George 

♦ One 50lb bin of Storage space per person

♦ Linkages to other PGFNC support programs

♦ Referrals to other community services when required

♦ Ongoing property risk management

♦ On-site program coordinator

♦ Outreach support workers

The Prince George Native Friendship Centre believes in: 

♦ Safety for all downtown residents

♦ Developing or restoring trust between people and community services

♦ Increasing opportunities for people to follow their paths to independence

♦ A holistic vision of health

♦ Community partnerships

The Prince George Native Friendship Centre will join with BC Housing and the City of Prince George to 
operate a personal storage facility, which will address the needs of adults who are homeless or at-risk of 
being homeless.  

Core to the development of the Personal Storage Facility is addressing the needs of the most vulnerable 
people in our community through the provision of a secure environment where they feel safe in leaving 
their clothing, blankets, and valuables thereby facilitating their ability to freedom in attending appointments 
that will transition to greater stability. 

For our downtown community residents, the Personal Storage Facility can be their first step in moving 
toward independence.  By having a safe place to leave belongings they are able to attend appointments, 
connect with community resources, take part in training and employment initiatives, and go to work. 

For information contact: 

P: 250-563-0849 
E:  dtstorage@pgnfc.com


